
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 
MEETING 

JULY 26, 2012 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Wm. Murphy, Anne Minley, Al Chamberlin, Jeff Lofton, Jim Christian, 
Larry Fuller, Doug Chambers, Chairman Ed Meier and Alderman Audrey Hollis. 
 
The first order of business was to review crime reports. 
 
Everyone was reminded that school starts August s17.   
 
Sec. 17-171 - Sec. 17-220 was talked about.  This section will be discussed in greater 
detail at the next meeting along with Sec. 17-221 - Sec. 17-275.I 
 
October 2, 2012 will be “Neighborhood Night Out”. 
 
A discussion on the amount of litter around the neighborhood took place.  Alderman 
Audrey Hollis said she would check and see if there is an ordinance on the books 
requiring business to have trash cans on their premises. 
 
Reminded to keep check on elderly around the neighborhood. 
 
There was a question about the emergency generator and if it was checked regularly.  
Alderman Hollis said she had asked and that it is run and checked out every Monday. 
 
We still have not heard anything about I.D. badges for the Public Service members. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:04 pm.  The next meeting will be held on August 23, 
2012.   
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


